
 

 

Hello CHA Families, 

 

 

My name is Charis Whalen. I am the CHA Librarian Specialist. This is my 

fifth year at CHA and my second year as the Library Specialist. I am 

excited to open the library to students this year and give students the 

opportunity to explore books to check out and bring home!  

My objective is to develop a love of reading for all students by exposing 

them to age-appropriate books, both fiction and non-fiction. I believe 

that the library is a resource for the entire school, and it is important to have the most current 

books in our collection.  Therefore, I added a section of the library dedicated to new books for 

students to discover this year.          

I look forward to our partnership and working with your child. Please feel free to contact me via 

email or Teams for any questions.  

Thank you, 

Charis Whalen 

cwhalen@chestnuthillacademy.com 
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